
September 29, 1931,

Colonel 0, P. Meredith,
391 Veiling ton street, 
Ottawa,

Dear Colonel Meredith,

Let me acknowledge your letter 
of September 24th, I shall be glad to do what I 
can at McGill to cooperate with the League of Mations 
Society in Canada in «enuring the broadest possible 
circulation of the petition for World Disarmament 
by International Agreement, As soon as the college 
onene we shall arrange for publicity in the "McGill 
Daily", the students» newspaper, and I shall make 
other suggestions to the McGill League of Mations 
Society in the matter.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal


